
Routines     
                      Physical Education             

Indoor P.E. lessons will be on 
Tuesday mornings. Subject to 
weather, Thursday afternoons 
will be an outdoor session so 
please ensure your child has 

their outdoor PE kits in school 
all the time.  

Grab-a- Grown Up 
Every other Tuesday we would 
love for you to come into the 
class with your child and they 

will proudly show you their 
learning.  

 
Reading 

Children need to read at home 
4 times a week and be aiming 

to change their books AT LEAST 
once a week. 

 
WATER BOTTLES  

Children need to ensure they 
have a water bottle in school 
every day.  These can be kept 

in the classroom during the day 
for them to drink from 

regularly. 
 

NAMED CLOTHING 
Please ensure ALL your child’s 

clothing and shoes are 
named, including hats and 

coats. 

Juniper Class 
Miss Gibbins 
Mrs. Wilson 

Mrs. Avis 
Mr. Knight 

	

         

 

 

PLEASE SEND IN 

Please can you send in large pieces of cardboard and newspaper in 
preparation for our sculpture project in Art. 

 

 

Homework 
Children will be given a sheet of maths 

homework every Friday.  The homework will 
then be collected the following Wednesday. 

This term’s Christian value: 

Perseverance 

Dates for your diary: 
 

Tuesday 9th January :  Grab a grown up starts. 
Friday 2nd February : Spring D.I.S.C.O  
Friday 9th February : Half term 

Land Ahoy! 
Welcome back 

Welcome back!  We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and a very happy new 
year!  A big welcome to Mrs. Wilson, who will be teaching in Juniper Class on 
Mondays and Tuesdays.   
 
We will be diving straight into our learning this term with a topic focus on 
geography. Our main book focus will be ‘Grandad’s Island’ by Benji Davies from 
which we will be doing drama, art, writing and plenty of book talk. 
 
We are always keen to have help in school; particularly with hearing children 
practise their reading. If you are able to spare an hour or so each week to help, 
please have a chat with one of us, either at the beginning of end of school. Our door 
is always open for any queries, questions or help. 
 
Miss Gibbins, Mrs. Wilson, Mrs. Avis & Mr. Knight 
 

 

 


